Exploring Zonta Workshop - Saturday 21st July 2007

18 members attended a very friendly, informative and relevant workshop with the aim to explore the ideals of Zonta further. Ros Kinder from Brisbane East Club kindly accepted our invitation to attend and answered our questions.

 Topics covered in the afternoon were: Zonta International in plain language (Diana Douglas), Advocacy - do we Advocate or Lobby (Ans Van Erp), Successful Committees - Making this happen (Ans Van Erp), Simply the best - Members responsibilities (Fay Hertle) and followed then by questions and answers.

Members suggested that this type of workshop was beneficial to all members and should be held annually shortly after changeover
[image: image1.jpg]



[image: image2.jpg]



